Pinal County Water Augmentation Authority

MEETING MINUTES

MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 24, 2022:

A Special meeting of the Pinal County Water Augmentation Authority was convened at
9:12 a.m. remotely through technological means.

Directors Present:

Bill Collings, Papago Butte DWID

Stephen Q. Miller, Pinal County

Fred Schneider, Water utilities with a CAP Water Subcontract
Melissa Campbell, City of Coolidge

Bryan Hartman, Maricopa-Stanfield IDD

Bob Marsh, City of Maricopa

Judy Hughes, Town of Florence

Jake Lenderking, Water utilities without a CAP Water Subcontract
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Also Present:

Joe Singleton, PCWAA Executive Director

Michael Barden, Hydro Geo Chem, Inc.

Nathan Miller, Matrix New World Southwest Groundwater
Briana McClure, Matrix New World Southwest Groundwater
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P.0. Box 12684, Casa Grande, Arizona, 85130-2684
Office: 520-518-1726

Web: www.pcwaa-az.org




Chairman Bill Collings called the meeting to order at 9:12 A.M. The purpose of the meeting was
informational, to hear updates on the work of Matrix New World Southwest Groundwater on
Pinal AMA Assured Water Supply modelling and assumption efforts, as well as from Hydro Geo
Chem, Inc. on their efforts in studying brackish water supplies in the Pinal AMA.

Beginning at 9:33, one or more members left the meeting, either due to a scheduling conflict or
technical difficulties. A quorum of members were in attendance only sporadically after that
time if at all. The presentations continued until 11:04 A.M.

ATTEST: William Collings, Chairm

didare,
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